
Rixy Stages 2024 – Competitor Bulletin no.1 

16th December 2024 
 

1) Overnight Parking 

We have arranged for a secure parking area in Thetford overnight between Saturday 28th and 

Sunday 29th December. You may stay in a vehicle e.g. motorhome at his location, but there is no 

electricity, water, or other facilities and no water or waste is to be discharged. 

If you want to use this, please contact Brett Murray at: brettmurrayrallying@gmail.com. 

 

2) Officials 

The Motorsport UK Steward is David Walton 

Event Stewards are Alan Barnard and Ian Hattersley 

The Chief Medical Officer is John Horton 

 

3) Roadbook 

This year’s roadbook will have a different format to last year. Following feedback from 

competitors, we are including a section of OS 1:25000 map on each page above the ‘tulip’ 

diagrams. An example of this is shown on the website at 

https://rixystages.co.uk/Example_Roadbook 

 

4) Sheep 

There are sheep grazing on the site at Stanta. Shepherds will be on hand to keep them away 

from the rally as far as possible. However if you do hit a sheep, or think you might have, you 

must inform the organisers as soon as possible. This is likely to be at the Stop line at the end of 

the stage. As per the SRs there will be a charge for any sheep that is killed or injured. 

 

Final instructions will be issued a few days before the event. 

Simon Tonks 

Secretary of the Meeting 
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